Thrapston Primary School Parent Pathway for Support

What should I do if I am concerned about my child's progress or development?

In accordance with all the changes in our school, we present a new pathway to help parents know how to access support should they feel they wish to share any concern.

Step 1 - Initial Contact

Contact your child's class teacher in the first instance, either at the end of the day face to face, by email or via Lisa Peet Ipeet@thrapston.net to arrange a meeting.

Step 2 - Information Gathering What to expect... a confidential, open chat to share concerns. Teacher and parents and possibly Mrs Sharon Webb (SENCO) will agree on what outcomes we are hoping to achieve. Agree actions, realistic time scales and set a review date.

Step 3 - Revie What has bee Teacher/Mrs \

strengths and

outcomes of actions.

Discuss further options available and next steps.

)etails:

For Class Teacher - email Mrs Lisa Peet

lpeet@thrapston.net

Mrs Sharon Webb (SENCO)

swebb@thrapston.net

Mrs Pauline Turner(Head Teacher)

pturner@thrapston.net

Mrs Sue Mawsdley (Deputy Head)

smawdsley@thrapston.net